
LAKEVIEW CITY COUNCIL
SPECIAL MEETING

October 1, 2013                               

 I Call to Order – 9:30 AM

II Present were Ann Manley, Joe Gies Chuck Birmes, Bill Svehla, Wade Robson and Bea Crites.    
Also in attendance was the Chief of Police, David Manley.

III Purpose of the meeting was to address the possibility of a grant to construct a new police 
station.
A.  Mayor Behling stated that he and Chief Manley, after deciding that the addition of a garage 

space to the existing building had too many questionable issues and expenses to pursue, had 
spoken with Dennis Allen Construction and their estimate was $228,000.  This would have 
been decidedly over budget so the issue was dropped.
1. Mayor Behling then turned over the discussion to Chief Manley.

B. Chief Manley then explained that after he had attended the Chief’s Conference he had 
spoken the Mountain Home Chief of Police who explained that he had put in a request for a 
grant to cover the expense of reroofing the PD there in Mountain Home and instructed him 
as to where to find the information concerning the grant.
1. Chief Manley found the website, printed up the instructions concerning the application 

for said grant.
a. To determine if the idea of a separate building for the Police Department was 

feasible, he spoke with Ald. Robson who explained that his bank had a new 
construction being built and referred Chief Manley to this party.  

b. This estimate came in at $144,000.
c. With a grant request for $100,000 the city would have the majority of the 

expenditures covered, but the grant does require a Resolution by the City of 
Lakeview in order to process.

C. Ald. Gies made a motion to accept Resolution 13-06, which was to submit a request for a 
grant for construction of a new Police Department Building.  Ald. Crites 2nd the motion.  The
motion passed with 6 yeas and 0 nays.

IV. Adjourn
A. Meeting adjourned at 9:45 AM 


